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Year 2 Velodrome Trip 

 

 

This week Year 2 visited Herne Hill Velodrome, we were able to ride around 
the track and take part in different games. We loved visiting and thought it 

was one of our favourite trips ever! 



What has Year 2 been up to? 

In our RE lessons we acted out the different parts of parables to create 
freeze frames. Here we are acting out the parable of the sower – we 

had a great time being the different seeds and how they grew. 

 

 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

 

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday Star  is Daniell. He 
has made great strides this week and 
this half term in general. We are very 
pleased with his enthusiasm and 
towards his learning, in particular the 
challenge of learning his words for his 
class assembly, and the charisma he 
is adding to the part. Well done, 
Daniell! 

Dojo Winners 
  

With 308 points, this 
week’s 

Class dojo winners are: 

Year 4! 

You got most of your dojos this week for 
your presentation, being motivated and 
prepared, and your great partner talk. So 

much to celebrate here - well done! 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

 
Class One’s Friday Star is  

Class Two’s  Friday Star 
is  Stan! Stan has been 
amazing in his writing 
sessions, he wrote an 
incredible review of his year 
in Year 2 and has wowed us 
with his motivation, well 
done Stan. 
 
 

Class 4 

 
Class 5 

Class 6 

 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class Three’s Friday 
Star is Azariah! Azariah 
has shown great 
resilience and a brilliant 
attitude to learning this 
week, particularly in 
Maths where we have 
been learning about 
shape and geometry. Brilliant work 
Azariah, keep it up! 

Class 4 

Class 6 

Dojo Winners 

  

 

 

 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

    
 Year 1! Year one performed brilliantly 
during their assembly. Well done Year 1! 

Class 4  

Class Four’s Friday Star 
is  Yannick.  
Yannick has demonstrated 
so much resilience this 
week. We have been 
 so proud of his 
determination in maths  
this week when learning  
about money. Keep this up  
Yannick, you should be so proud of yourself! 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  Zahara.  
Zahara has been a have-a-
go-hero during all of our 
singing practise, and Miss 
Mcleish is loving the 
energy, enthusiasm and 
smiles she is bringing. Well 
done Zahara! 
 
 

 

Reception’s Friday Star is Anton. Anton 
has been an absolute star this week - 
listening to his adults, following 
instructions, and producing some 
incredible independent work.  



Summer  Fair Update! 

 

We had a fantastic Summer Fair this year.  

There were so many brilliant stalls to keep you entertained, including Hook a Duck, What’s in the Sock?, 

Splat a Rat, and guess the name of the teddy! Several food and drink stalls were also a highlight of the 

day! 

Thank you to everyone who came—we can’t wait to hear how much we raised for our wonderful school.  

Iola and Woody the Bear that she won. She was determined to guess his name at the Summer Fair and 
she got it! So sweet. 



Message from the PTA 

Looking after the chickens over the Summer 
 

We are looking for people to take care of our lovely chickens over the 
summer. There is already a group of parents who are on a rota but we'd 
love a few more people to join our group to help out over the long Sum-

mer holiday. 
 

It doesn't require much time - just about 30 minutes to collect the eggs 
and give them some food and water and replace some bedding if needed. 

 

After School Clubs Reminder 

This is to remind you Clubs ended on the 29th June 2023. If you have any que-

ries please do not hesitate to contact me directly or alternatively via the club's 

email.  

  

afterschoolclubs@stjudeslambeth.org 
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Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Evelyn , Year 6 

For helping her classmates being 

prepared for production. 

Worker of the Week 

Kyrie, Year 3 

A brilliant pupil review, lots of thought and 

effort put in it. 



Are you up for the challenge? 

Lambeth Council and Cycle Confident have selected our school to be one of 7 who will join in with a mass 

bike ride of up to 160 children starting at Brockwell Park and finishing at Clapham Common on Tuesday 

18th July.  

Our Year 5 children who have completed their Bikeability Level 1&2 course with Cycle Confident are 

attending this year. 

The children will be accompanied on the ride by trained and experienced Cycle Confident instructors and 

marshals; there will also be support along the route from a professional traffic management team who 

will close road junctions for cyclists where necessary.  

We  are looking for any parent volunteers who would like to take part in the event; this would involve 

cycling the route with the children! If there any parent volunteers who are interested, please let the 

school office know as soon as possible.  

The event will run all day, starting at 9am and ending in time for the end of the school day.  



Summer holiday:  

Break up: Thursday 20th July 2023 (Children leave at 1.30pm) 

 

New School Year Dates 2023—24 

Back to School: Wednesday 6th September  2023  (staff INSET days Mon 4th and Tues  5th September  2023) 

Break up: Friday 20th October 2023 

Back to School: Monday 30th October 2023 

Break up: Thursday 21st December 2023 

Back to School : Wednesday 10th January 2024 (staff INSET days Monday & Tuesday  9th January 2024) 

Break up: Friday 9th February 2024 

Back to School : Monday 19th February 2024 

Break up : Thursday 28th March 2024 

Back to School : Tuesday 16th April 2024 (staff INSET day Monday 15th April 2024) 

Break up: Friday 24th May 2024 

Back to School : Monday 3rd June 2024 

Break up:  Wednesday 24th July 2024 

 

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school  hall 

Reception—Tuesday 4th July 

Year 5—Tuesday 11th July  

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops 

Year 3 trip to Kew Gardens, - Monday 17th July 

 

Whole School Events: 

Cluster Football Tournament (KS2) — Monday 10th July 

Y6 Production—Thursday 13th July, 5.30pm 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly—Friday 14th July, 9.30am 

Talent Show—Friday 14th July, pm (for children to attend) 

Y5 London Bike the Borough Event, Tuesday 18th July 

 

 

Important Dates 



 




